$75 million in Federal grants for post-Sept. 11 health aid and research were announced this week. The money is part of $125 million in Federal aid that was preserved in a yearlong tug-of-war between budget cutters and New York lawmakers after President Bush moved to rescind it. The $75 Million will be divided among the following organizations:
World Trade Center Medical Monitoring and Treatment Program - $26,825,000 
FDNY WTC Medical Screening and Treatment Program - $26,825,000 
Screening Programs (administered by WTC and FDNY programs) - $7,850,000
Project COPE (mental health program for NYPD) - $3,000,000 
POPPA (Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance) - $1,500,000
The World Trade Center Health Registry - $9,000,000

"Restoring this funding was one of the most important things we could do for those who sacrificed everything to help others on September 11, 2001," New York Senator Hillary Clinton said in a joint press release http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/news/article_002680.php with other members of New York’s Congressional delegation. FDNY Commissioner Nicholas Scoppetta said he was "grateful" for the efforts of the politicians who helped restore the funding. "It will allow us to continue to provide long-term medical monitoring and treatment to firefighters and first responders who worked tirelessly during the rescue and recovery operations at the World Trade Center," Scoppetta is quoted in the Associated Press. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/news/article_002680.php
